
From: Marianne Dickerson
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Destruction of 113 trees in Uptown Whittier
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:45:02 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City Council:
My family moved to Whittier in 1956.  My parents loved the small town feeling of the uptown
area and the beauty of our hills.
However there were not the lovely trees on Greenleaf and Philadelphia then that we have now.
The trees are beautiful and add so much to the health and livability to our city!
Please don’t destroy the trees now. Rescind your hasty vote! Thank you.
Sent from” Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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